
To whom it may concern, 
 
On behalf of the City of Sycamore, Illinois, I urge the ICC to continue the current process in developing 
the IECC code in lieu of the abbreviated process as proposed.  The current process allows local 
government officials who administer the code to review and vote on proposed changes, therefore it is 
crucial that we, as those who are appointed to enforce the Energy Code, are allowed to participate in 
the decision-making process.  Important decisions such as this should not be made in haste and should 
allow Code Officials to represent their respective customers villages, towns and Cities. 
 
Please consider my request and allow the democratic process to do what it is intended to do. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
John Sauter 
Director of Community Development 
City of Sycamore    
 
 
 


